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Dear customer 
 

   September 2, 2025 
 

 
Product End of Sales (EOS) - Notification 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following KinEx product 
part numbers.  
 
 

Affected products 
 
Part No. Description  

9824.012410EX 
9824.0124100EX 

KinEx – 10 Pcs. 
KinEx – 100 Pcs. 

EOS from 1st of October, 2025 

 
 
Product Identification 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Description and extent of change 
 
Trackunit has decided to discontinue the product “KinEx” due to low demand for MET approval in United 
States and Canada. 
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Certifications & Declaration of Conformity 
 
All regulatory certifications, type and country approvals will continue with the KinEx product in the market. 
 

 
Monitoring Services 
 
Please be aware that all monitoring services on existing deployed of KinEx will continue and are not part of 
this announcement.   
 
 

Schedule of change 
 
Product End of Sales for KinEx is effective from 1st of October 2025. 

 
 
 
 
 
Product Replacement KinEx 
 
Part No. Description Note 

None Trackunit will discontinue the product program 
for KinEx with MET support. 

Contact Trackunit for more 
information 

 
 
If you have any questions about the hardware change or other, please do not hesitate to contact our support. 
You’ll find our contact information on www.trackunit.com 


